8th, Aoguat 1947

My dear Rob,

I sm returning your paper herewith, becsuse I wented you
to see what liberties I had teken with it before sending it to
Derlington, as I hope you will do. As you see I heve marked 1t as
seen and approved by myself.

On page 5, where the gene freguencies as caloulated are glven,
I have chenged them to percenteges and corrected the leat, namely §N-,
from 39.4701 to 39.4721, eo that they now add correctly to 100%.



These gene frequencies now tally with the genctype froguencies on
page L.

In Teble 1 I have altered the expected frequensies to expeoted
frequenclies percent, oo getting rid of e couple of meros all through,
which the type-setiers may be glad of in hot weather, T hope you
will think this teble improved by the chenge. The gene freguanoy

values I have also corrected in the m, bot you may like to
see that the text ie otherwises in accordsnce with this,

Yos, I mm flying to the States September 1st, and hoping to fly
baok early in Ostober. I will be in Bootland the latter half of this
month. ‘ Miss Bpeyer will give you the sddress at mﬂ.

in great hasts, Youra sincersly,



